
 

 

State Water Resources Control Board 

TO: Governor’s Office of Planning and Research State Clearinghouse 

FROM: Sarah Adler 
 Environmental Scientist 
 DIVISION OF FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE 

DATE: December 11, 2023 

SUBJECT: REQUEST TO ADD UPDATED NOTICE OF DETERMINATION TO CITY 
OF SANGER NEW WATER WELL PROJECT, SCH NUMBER 
2022090633 

The State Water Resources Control Borad (State Water Board), Division of Financial 
Assistance is requesting that the attached Notice of Determination be uploaded to the 
City of Sanger New Water Well Project (Project), SCH Number 2022090633. The Notice 
of Determination that was initially published on December 11, 2023, is incorrect, as it 
does not state that the Project is being approved to start construction before the State 
Water Board has determined whether to provide financial assistance to the Project.  
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